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Michelle Endresz

From: Heidi Chapman on behalf of Amy Tucker
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 5:23 PM
To: Amy Tucker
Cc: Heidi Chapman
Subject: CMO BLAST:  New York State Department of Health COVID-19 Webinar - March 5, 2024 

at 12:00 pm
Attachments: Notification_112001.pdf

Importance: High

Sent on behalf of the New York State Department of Health… 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
The New York State Department of Health is inviting you to a live webinar on COVID-19 updates and COVID-19 antiviral 
prescribing on Tuesday, March 5 at noon. Please see the attached flyer for more information. If you wish to submit 
questions for the presenters in advance of the webinar, you may send them to COVID19Therapeutics@health.ny.gov. The 
webinar will be recorded and posted on the DOH website if you cannot attend. The link for where it will be posted is on 
the attached flyer. It is the same link to watch it live.  
 
Best, 
Amy 
 
Amy Tucker, MD, MHCM 
Chief Medical Officer 
Associate Dean for Clinical Affairs, Norton College of Medicine 
 
The information contained in this email is confidential and intended only for the use of the party to whom it is 
addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that you are strictly prohibited from sharing, 
distributing, or copying this email.  If you have received this email by mistake, please notify the sender.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 



Update on COVID-19 Antiviral Prescribing for 
New York Providers

Hosted by the NYS and NYC Health Departments 

Please join us for a webinar on COVID-19

Tuesday, March 5, 2024 
12:00 to 1:00 p.m. 

Featured Presentation:

 COVID-19 Updates: 
 Epidemiology, Clinical Trials, Clinical Conundrums, and

Access Issues.
To watch the live webinar, visit:

https://coronavirus.health.ny.gov/health-provider-webinars 
Send us your questions:  

COVID19Therapeutics@health.ny.gov 
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